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The following individuals submitted comments on agenda item:

Agenda # Relate To Position Name Comments

31.           63 Favor Jessica  Magallanes

Oppose Dakota  Kelly Los Angeles County Board Of Supervisors is proposing to carve out a new 
financial benefit to a selected employee population. This selected employee 
population already makes an annual salary over $100,000.00. This selected 
work force already receive extremely generous retirement and investment 
benefits.  The 
proposed 8 week paid family leave should NOT be considered as part of the 
employee benefit package. 

The LAC receives millions of dollars in funding from homeowners’ excessive, 
high taxes. Elderly residents have lost their homes as the result of not able to 
pay  reassessment taxes on their property or property passed to them by a 
family member. 

Employees should not be given paid family leave at the taxpayers’ expense. 

Thomas  Woolsey

Item Total 3

63.           Oppose Thomas  Woolsey

Item Total 1

Grand Total 4
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